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lst December 1921.

The M&nager,
Meesrs. The Nitta Xisen Kaisha,

Shipbuilding Dept.,
Dear Sir,

With regard to the steamer "BANDAI MARU",Yard No,16
I wish to say that the Classification Reporte (Hull & Machinery)
upon the vessel already handed to you in triplicate for signature
have not yet been returned,

It is of the greatest importance that these documents
should be returned to this office immediately in order that they
~may be forwarded to the Committee otherwise the classification
cannot be proceeded with,

1 shall be obliged if you will therefore take steps
to insure that the reports are sent back without further delay.

If there is nobody in a position to sign the reporte
please return one set of them without eignature,

I am, Dear Sire,

Yours faithfully,

(8irned)a. L. Jones/
Prmoipal surveyor for
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